
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of 
Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara, State of California, on September 6, 
2011 at 9:00 a.m. or thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, in the 
County Administration Building at 105 East Anapamu Street, 4th Floor, Santa 
Barbara, California, to take public testimony regarding changes to fee ordinances 
for Clerk-Recorder, Assessor, and Election Services. 
 
The public hearing to be held on September 6, 2011 is for the purpose of 
considering all objections or protests to the adoption of the ordinances and the 
revised fee schedules related to the Clerk-Recorder, Assessor, and Election 
services with an effective date of November 1, 2011. 
 
Any objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed fees may be filed with 
the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors before the public hearing scheduled for 
9:00 a.m., September 6, 2011. The address of the Clerk of the Board is: 105 East 
Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101. Objections or protests may also be 
filed at the meeting on September 6, 2011. 


